
Hello August!

We have just had a fabulous few weeks celebrating all of our students hard
work for this academic year performing in Glitter Ball! We had so much fun at
the theatre and all of our students danced and sang beautifully on stage. We
are so proud of everyone who performed this year and can not wait to start
prepping for next years showcase on 20  to 21  June 2026. th st

We had such a fun day at our first summer dance day. We had a busy day of dancing, making lots of summery
arts and craft and playing games! We still have 2 more dance days throughout the summer holidays on Monday
4  and 11  August. To book your child on please click here.th th

Summer Dance Day 1 - Monday 28  July th
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August Invoices - Friday 1  Augustst

Summer Dance Day 2 - Monday 4  Augustth

Summer Dance Day 3 - Monday 11  Augustth

Studio Closed for our Annual Summer Holiday - Monday 18  - Sunday 31  August th st

Please note that holidays are not charged for in your monthly fee and fees are split evenly throughout the year
to accommodate for any closures. We hope you all have a lovely rest of your summer holidays and we can not
wait to get back into the studio to start afresh in September. 

August Dates for The Diary

2024/25 at Scane Dance

It has been another busy year filled with so much fun and new memories. This year we turned 4 and over the
past 4 years we have grown into a beautiful community of dancers and we are unbelievably grateful to all of
dancers and their parents/ carers for the support they have given Scane Dance again this year. Thank you all for
everything and here’s to another year!


